2024 Notice of Crab Tender Meeting:

Any member interested in submitting a tender to fish the Inverness South crab quota for 2024 is invited to meet at the Mabou Fire Hall on Tuesday, March 26th at 6pm. 

For Area 12:
As in previous years, those interested must:
· Be a member of Inverness South
· Not hold a crab license
· Fish the crab themselves

We have 97,078.35lbs of quota this year, divided over 2 boats, for approximately 48,539.18lbs per boat. 

For Area 12F: 
As in previous years, those interested must:
· Fish the crab themselves

We have a quota of 32,022.14lbs this year. 
